
HENDERSON AREA FOOD SHARE 

Sponsored by community members and 
churches 

Minnesota New Country School 

June 15, 2023 

St.Paul’s Supplies Workers 

4:00—till food lasts 

St. Paul’s United Church of Christ  
111 S. 6th Street , P.O. Box 35 

Henderson, MN 56044  
Email: StPauls1867@outlook.com  

Phone: 507-248-3594  
Saintpaulshendersonmn.weebly.com 

     May 21, 2023    
       General  $2730.50 
 
      May 28, 2023 
        General   $1186.00 
  
   Amount needed weekly to meet budget.  $2,250.00  

St. Paul’s United Church of Christ 
     June 4, 2023 

Prayer Corner—In our Prayers: 

Lucy Reiman, Terri Kroehler, Larry Teschendorf,  Lois Schroeder,                  
JoAnne Martens, Ruth Dvorak  
 
Homebound:     

Gaylord : Pauline Woehler – Bayside Manor  

LeSueur: 

  Ed Nye – Ridgeview LeSueur Nursing Home 

     Arline Karels—Oak Terrace 

At Home:  Larry McConnell 

 
Sunday, June 4   9:30 a.m. Worship—Rev Bob Broeder 
           Communion 
Sunday, June 11   9:30 a.m. Worship—Craig HInk 
Tuesday, June 13   4:30—7:30 Rollin with Jesus 
Thursday, June 15  4:00 p.m. Food Share—St.Paul’s Workers 
 

Birthdays This Week 
Lois Schroeder  June 4 

Mia Ehlers  June 9 

Phillip Champagne June 10 

Lauren-Hanna-Dyb June 10 

Hannah Oestreich June 10   

Scrip order forms are on the table in back of church.  Next order is due Sunday,  

June 11th. 

Christian Education Update 

The first Summer Bible Learning Activity at the Roll In will be Tuesday, June 13th in 
the park by the community building.  The theme will be “Using Your Net”,  and   
includes activities tied to fishing. 
 
 Volunteers are needed for setting up, monitoring the event and clean-up.  We are 
also looking to borrow items related to fishing—canoes, fishing nets, life jackets, 
etc.  
 
 A sign-up sheet will be at the top of the stairs for volunteers and donations. 

St.Paul’s will be operating the bounce house at Sauerkraut Days June 23, 24, 25th.  A 

sign-up sheet is available  for workers at the top of the stairs.  Please consider taking 

a shift or two, this will be a fundraiser for the church. 

St.Paul’s is responsible for providing workers for the food distribution held at MNCS on 

Thursday, June 15th.  Workers are needed in the morning at 9:30 to fill boxes and again 

at 3:30 to distribute boxes.  We will not have school helpers from MNCS so please     

consider helping in the morning and/or afternoon. 


